
December 11, 1967 
 
Board meeting at home of the clerk. 

 
Mr. Hullet was present to meet with board. 
 
He presented a bill for $2,745.30 for hauling gravel. 

 
Bill was audited and ordered paid. 
 
M.O. Johnson assessor for Eureka Township was also present.  He was hired to assess the 

township in 1968.  His salary was set at $350.00 with the privilege of getting another 
$50.00 if he found $350.00 not sufficient. 
 
The clerk turned the books over to H.O. Leine Tres. 

 
H.O. Leine will finish out the year for the clerk as he was going south for the winter. 

 
S.O. Steen / Clerk 


